
Now Accepting Applications for
Community Engagement Projects 
in the Unincorporated Community 
Service Areas

Applications due 
December 8, 2014 
by 5 p.m.

A total of $60,000* will be reimbursed 
for projects in 2015.  Amounts will be 
limited to less than $5,000 per project.  

A minimum match of 25% of the 
total project cost is required.  
Match can be in the 
form of volunteer time, 
cash or other forms of 
in-kind services and 
other resources from 
project partners and
contributors.

The purpose of the 
Community Engagement 
Grants is to fund community 
projects that offer 
unincorporated area residents 
in the Community Service 
Areas an opportunity to 
participate and be more 
connected in their communities.  

Application packet is 
available at:
http://www.kingcounty.gov/exec/community-
service-areas/engagement-grants.aspx

For more information about the Community 
Service Areas Grants, please contact Marissa Alegria 

at 206-477-4523/TTY 711 or Marissa.alegria@kingcounty.gov

*Final funding availability is contingent on approval of the 2015-2016 King County Budget.
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